GOLF COURSE COMMITTEE MINUTES
September 6, 2023

Meeting was called to order at 6 p.m. by Chairman Jon Reischel.

Members present: Matt Asplund, Theresa DeRusha, Randy Jones, Jon Reischel, Terri Smith, and
tenant Karli Asplund

Public present: Mary Nesja, Bruce and Krista Rimmereid

Public Comments: Rimmereids expressed concerns about golf balls striking the solar panels on
their house and requesting the City and/or golf course take measures to alleviate this issue.
Committee expressed concerns, but ultimately responsibility for damage lies with the golfer, not
the City or golf course. Discussed putting signage on first tee box to remind golfers to take
responsibility if their golf shot damages personal property. Jon Reischel will look into signage

and update at next meeting.

Motion made by Matt Asplund, seconded by Theresa DeRusha, to approve minutes from the
April 5, 2023 meeting. Motion carried.

Discussed extra cart storage apron. Looking at a 10x50 concrete slab for 1 row of carts.

Discussed memorial gifts form. Motion made by Matt Asplund, seconded by Randy Jones, to
approve gift protocol and memorial tree program forms. Motion carried.

Discussed completion of 11 hole and 15t hole tee boxes.

Discussed algae in the pond. Theresa DeRusha will look into cost of obtaining bubblers in the
pond and update at the next meeting.

Next meeting will be April 3, 2024, at 6 p.m.

Motion to adjourn made by Randy Jones, seconded by Matt Asplund. Motion carried. Meeting
adjourned at 7 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Terri Smith, Secretary




